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Mai Vang

From: Marcia Moermond
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 9:28 AM
To: Adrian Neis; Chute, Daryl (CI-StPaul); Leanna Shaff; Mitchell Imbertson
Cc: Joanna Zimny; Mai Vang
Subject: 950 Arkwright Fire Correction Orders

Good Morning All,  
 
The appeal of these orders was in front of the Council last Wednesday. They decided to grant an extension to November 
21 for compliance. At about 1PM and email came into the general Legislative Hearings email box. It was not spotted or 
attached to the Council record until after the meeting. The request from the tenant/appellant is to have an extension 
to December 1, rather than November 21. I checked in with the Council President, who also represents this area, and 
she was ok with granting the extension. 
 
If this extension were to go through the resolution process, it wouldn’t be in front of Council until its next meeting, 
December 6, which would give an extra week beyond the request. Therefore, we are asking for a courtesy extension 
from your team until December 1 to avoid the unnecessary further wait. 
 
Please let me know if this is not feasible and we can discuss next steps. Thank you, Marcia 
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